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Calendar for next week 
Monday 11th Nov: breakfast & afterschool club, Violin lessons  
Tuesday 12th Nov: breakfast & afterschool club, Cello lessons 
Wednesday 13th Nov: breakfast & afterschool club, Pop-up 
Library, Bags2School Collection, Class 4 Rugby @ Norton College 
Thursday 14th Nov: breakfast & afterschool club, Class 2 Forest 
Schools LAST SESSION 
Friday 15th Nov: breakfast & afterschool club 
Just to let remind you Friday 29th November is a Training Day 

Fri – 8th November 

Dinner menu for Next Week 
Monday: Veggie Sausage Roll, Chocolate Crunch 
Tuesday: Chicken Korma, Crumble & Custard 
Wednesday: Fish & Chips, Jelly & Ice-Cream 
Thursday: Pasta Bolognaise, Cheese & Crackers 
Friday: Pudsey’s Hot dogs/Veggie Dogs, Mango Sorbet 
Alternative options of Jacket Potato’s and sandwiches are available.  
Please can Class 1 parents let the office or class teacher know if 
your child would like an alternative option. Emailing the office on 
admin@settrington.n-yorks.sch.uk for the week ahead works really 
well but day by day is also fine.  
Please can we also remind you that we are a NUT AWARE school. 

Good Work Awards 

Star of the Week 
Class 1 – Martha 
Class 2 – Poppy 
Class 3 – Basil 

Class 4 – Florence 
 

Excellent English 
Class 1 – Felicity & Ethan 

Class 2 - Tilly 
Class 3 – Ellie 
Class 4 – Luke 

 
Marvellous Maths 

Class 2 – Roman 
Class 3 - Hugo 

Class 4 – Bertie 
 

Fantastic Foundation 
Class 1 – Bailey-Mae 

Class 3 –.Alfie.W 
Class 4 – Thomas.H 

 
Well done to the Blue house 
who scored the most house 

points this week. 

Local News & Events 
• There are various festive craft workshops taking place at AHH 

Studio Collective, Wentworth Street Malton, aimed at 7-18 year 
olds. Please see attached flyer for more information. 

• As well as all the attached events running at Malton Library 
through November, they also now run a monthly code club and 
book club for 8-11 year olds. Please contact the library to book. 

• Unfortunately, we did not receive enough response in time to 
create a singing group for the White Star Band event at the Milton 
rooms on 5th December but you are warmly invited to go  and 
watch. Please see attached poster for full details and how to book. 

“Because of the LORD’s great love we are not consumed, for his 
compassions never fail.  They are new every morning;   great is your 
faithfulness.”              Lamentations 3:22-23 
                               

 

Afterschool Clubs 
Please ensure you have returned a consent slip if you wish for your 
child to stay beyond 3.15pm at a club. Dodgeball club has been very 
popular so unfortunately, we won’t be able to add any more children 
to this club for now, except of course if childcare is needed. 

Sickness 
If your child is presenting with sickness please can we remind you to 
keep them at home. Everyone is really good with this and we thank 
you for being so diligent however we have a medically compromised 
pupil in school and any sickness passed on can result in emergency 
hospitalisation so this is even more important than normal. Thank you 

FOCAS Events 
• There are still bags of Potatoes available to buy, £8 per bag, 2 for 

£15. Please pop into the office or see a member of FOCAS. 

• Please drop off Bags2School on Wednesday 13th November.  

• Christmas Wreath Making is on Monday 2nd December. Please 
book your place directly with W.P Horsley. 01653 699404 

Class 3 Football 
Class 3 had a fantastic time at the 
football competition on Wednesday, 
finishing first and second in their 
respective tournaments. Well done 
Class 3, you were amazing! 

Class 4 Rugby 
Please ensure consent is returned on Monday for the Class 4 Rugby 
Tournament. Football boots/sturdy shoes and shin pads are advisable 
due to the soft ground. If you are able to send in any spare pairs this 
would be helpful for those who might not have any. 

If you completed a Parental 
Feedback form after Parents 
Evening please can these be 
returned next week. We have 
spares if you would like one. 

Parking 
Please can we remind you to park in the village hall wherever possible 
so as not to cause an obstruction to other road users and pedestrians 
on the roadside. Also please be mindful of soft verges and access to 
properties if you do park around the village green area. 

Pop-up Library 
The next library session is next Wednesday 13th November. Please 
remember to return your books, especially if you now have more than 
one book. These are on loan and must be looked after and returned at 
each session (every 3 weeks), thank you. 

https://www.google.com/search?q=wp+horsley+malton&rlz=1C1SLLM_en-GBGB1130GB1130&oq=wp+horsley&gs_lcrp=EgZjaHJvbWUqCggAEAAY4wIYgAQyCggAEAAY4wIYgAQyEAgBEC4YrwEYxwEYgAQYjgUyBggCEEUYOTIKCAMQABiiBBiJBTIKCAQQABiABBiiBNIBCDEzMTZqMGo3qAIAsAIA&sourceid=chrome&ie=UTF-8
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